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April 15, 2011
John Doe, PhD, MPH

Assistant Professor

Department of Epidemiology and Biostatistics,
School of Public Health Acme University Mail Stop 1033

150 South Main Street, 6th Floor

Anytown, PA  19102

RE:  Evaluation of an urban greenway’s effect on physical activity
STATEMENT OF INSTITUTIONAL SUPPORT AND INTENT TO COLLABORATE
Dear Dr. Doe,

This letter is to verify that the Research Office at Temple University intends to enter into a Subcontractual agreement with Acme University on the above referenced project proposed to The National Institutes of Health.  We understand that the proposed project would begin on August 1, 2011 and run through July 31, 2012.  The total funds to be awarded to Temple during this period are $10,639.  The appropriate programmatic and administrative personnel involved in this grant application are aware of the Good Health Foundation (funder)  policies and are prepared to establish the necessary inter-organizational agreement(s) consistent with those policies.  Temple University is financially capable of handling a subcontract from Acme University and we look forward to this forthcoming collaboration.  

If you should have any questions, or require additional information, please contact us at (215) 204-7454.

__________________________    
Robert Gage

Director, Sponsored Research Programs

Temple University of the Commonwealth

System of Higher Education
